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 The Oklahoma Library Association voted to approve the ALA joint statement regarding 
ebook pricing.  

 

 OLA’s Legislative Day will be held Tuesday, April 16th   at the capitol . 
 

 The Oklahoma Library Association Sequoyah Book Awards is launching a New Logo 
Contest. The existing logo is considered now to be dated and the committees hope that 
by encouraging students to have input in the design of the new logo that it will raise 
awareness of the program and  become more appealing to young readers.  

 

 OLA Divisions/Committees/Roundtables are in a workshop presentation frenzy with 3 
on the calendar in January/February. 

 

 The 2013 OLA Annual Conference is the next big event for the association and will be 
held in a new venue with many changes this year thereby increasing anxiety and 
anticipation.  You are all cordially invited to join us April 3 – 5 in Ardmore, Oklahoma. 
 
 

 
 

 


